
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

  

Dates for the diary 
Tuesday, 18th July 

Bouncy Castle Treat  

Please email Mr Silverwood if you 

would not like your child to 

participate. 
 

Thursday, 20th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9:30am 

Year 6 Leavers’ Performance 

1:30pm and 6:00pm 

Friday, 21st July 

Last day of school 

Wednesday, 6th September 

Back to school all pupils 

Thank you 
 

Just to say a huge thank you 

for this year.  

We always encourage 

parents/carers support with 

your child.  

We are aiming next year to 

welcome more parents into 

class where we will be holding 

science competitions as well 

as open book events so that 

you can keep up–to-date with 

your child’s progress.  

We always welcome any 

feedback or ideas as to what 

we could do to encourage 

parent communication within 

school.  

Please see Mrs Westwood.  

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance 
 

Well done to this week’s winners:   

Year 6 
 

Attendance this week: 95.6% 

Attendance this year: 92.9% 

Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

This week 
What a wonderful week we 

have had. Our children have 

really enjoyed our Art Week 

which we have had.  

Our focus this week has 

developed children’s skills when 

using pencils. Year 5 have 

focussed on learning all about 

the different types of shading 

and Year 2 have learnt all 

about experimenting with 

different drawing pencils and 

seeing what the effects are.  

We cannot believe it is the last 

week next week until we break 

up for summer.  
I’m sure that the children will 

love their last week in their 

classes as their teachers have 

some very exciting things 

planned for them. 

Transition 
What a wonderful transition morning the children have had in 

school today. The children have gone into their new classes for 

next year and loved it. They are definitely ready to move to 

their next year groups now as they are showing such 

wonderful, mature behaviour. Well done to everyone!  

Spotlight on Year 4 
This week has been Art week in class Newcomen. We have been looking at the artist Kathe Kollwitz and her 

emotive portraits set in times of trouble. We have practiced the different techniques of chiaroscuro; 

blending, hatching, cross-hatching and stippling, and sketched our own emotive portraits.  

We have also completed our sports day, sponsored mile and transition day.  

It’s been a very busy, but fun week in Year 4! 

  
 

 

 

Summer Raffle 

Raffle tickets are still available 

for next week’s raffle.  

They are £1 per strip – please 

collect yours form the school 

office or they are on sale at the 

end of the day in the playground. 
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